
6th March 2020 

World book day has been a huge success. Thank you for your support - the children looked 
great! 

 

 

 

 

In maths, we have continued to work on fractions.  We have been working on recognising, 
finding and writing halves, quarters and thirds.  The children have shaded fractions of 
shapes, sorted objects into groups and calculated the fraction of an amount. 

We have also looked at statistics.  The children have learnt how to collect and interpret data 
using tally charts and pictograms. 

 

 

 

 

In English, we have started to look at the story of Traction Man.  We have explored the 
settings, characters and story plot.  We have also learnt about apostrophes in contractions.   

In art, we are exploring ‘Pop Art’ and Andy Warhol.  We have looked at some of the 
techniques used and practised them on a repeating picture of Florence Nightingale. 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

PE will continue to take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you 
ensure your child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you.   

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 
you have read with them.    

Homework is due in on Thursday.  Spelling tests will now take place on a Thursday.     



6th March 2020 
Spellings  - after our end of term spelling test in February you may find your child has been 
given previously learnt spellings to practise again.   


